
Notice to Subscribers

We regret to inform you that Computing Systems is ceasing publication after this
issue, Vol. 9, No. 4. The Usenix Association has decided that the journal is no
longer meeting the needs of its membership. MIT Press has appreciated your
support of the journal, and we will be refunding money to any subscribers who
have paid for issues beyond 1996.11 you have questions about your subscrip-
tion, please call Customer Service at677-253-2889 (fax 617-577-1545) or e-mait
j ournals-orders@mit . edu.
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